
HM Inspectors Report - 1955

Introduction by Colin Marr

The Ministry of Education authorised an inspection and report by H M Inspectors on Trinity 
Grammar School, which was carried out in March 1955. A copy of the report was amongst 
the documents collected by the late Peter Turner. Peter obtained this report from the 
National Archives, probably with the intention of making it available on the Trinity website. It 
is unlikely the report would have been reproduced and seen more widely until it ceased to be 
restricted by embargo.

At the time of this inspection, Trinity was administered by Middlesex County Council’s 
Divisional Education Office. The headmaster at the time was Mr L A Swinden, who had been 
in post since 1949. Mr Swinden retired at the end of 1955. All members of staff and their 
subject areas are given on the final page of the report. 

We are indebted to Peter Turner for making this document available.

The full report follows…


















































